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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER ANCHOLME 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    3 July 2020 – Until Rescinded 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Near Broughton Bridge – South Ferriby 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
Please be aware of a large log which has been seen floating in the river 
Ancholme close to Broughton Bridge. 

 
 
Navigation is possible and we advise caution if proceeding. 
 
For further information, please call the Environment Agency on 03708 506506 
between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways team in the 
Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area 

 

Irven Forbes  

Waterways Manager  

3 July 2020 

 


